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March 19, 2018 (7:11am PDT)
 
 
Dear Sirs and Madams
 
 
The mitigation measures agreed upon by the State Parks Dept and the SLO APCD MUST go forward. 
While I would have hoped for an even more aggressive approach, this deal you have reached is a
step in the right direction.  A 30% decrease in particulate pollution over the planned 5 year period
is a noble goal.  With the right mitigation measures and with no disturbance to the mitigated areas,
this goal is achievable.  So, please do not go back on you word and press forward with this mitigation
as agreed.  Of course, some special interest groups don't want anything to change but change they
must for the health and well being of people living near the Oceano Dunes.
 
Sincerely,   
 
Steve DuBow
email: sfdubow@charter.net
mobile: 530-570-0912
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